
[Tanwayour Minutes from November, 2010] 

My apologies, but I can’t find where I stashed the darn file in my phone, so I will reconstruct 
from memory. 

(FEEL FREE TO FILL IN MISSING SPOTS). 

 There were 5 officers present, and a future officer (Hi there Jared!) 

 First off, the next Seneschal is Ellyn, who will also be autocratting our June anniversary. 

 (JUST KIDDING, REALLY [mostly]). 

 Okay, our webmaster would really REALLY like a recipe to post that is NOT from this century 
(hint hint at Jonathon Levy for some jerky recipes). 

(segue to discussion of modern recipes vs. medieval recipes). 

 We need to also cruise past Sweetwater Summit (or mail the park ranger out there) and see how 
the new setup is out there. 

(If I can be reminded, I can drive past it on the way home from Anniversary on Sunday and take 
a look at it). 

 There is $4214.xx in our canton bank account. 

 Our next meeting will be on Sunday Dec 5th. 

By the way, this puts January meeting on the 2nd. Is everybody cool with that? 

 Reminder: EBLENN, contact Maggie about bank account setup. Please. 

 Ooooookay, what am I forgetting? 

 With regards, 

Maggie 

 PS—We are going to work on “this is how you kick back and don’t worry” at Calafian 
Anniversary 

PPS—oh yeh, we made a gift to the kingdom travel fund by unanimous vote. 

 


